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Mr. Lou Sullivan 
FIM Newsletter 

6815 West Capitol Drive, Suite 310 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53216 

( 414) 466-6040 

 Haight Street/#  
San Francisco, California 94117 

Dear Lou: 

Congratulations!!!!! for developing such an excellent and elegant and 
newsy and informative newsletter. Joe Ellman brought the Newsletter 
to our November Female-to-Male Group meeting. It was well received by 
all and I expect everyone will be writing you for a regular subscription. 

The purpose of this letter is primarily to let you know that the Institute 
would be blessed to have your Newletter available to its members. So, do 
please place us on your mailing list. I am aware it is currently free 
of charge, and I am not certain how that is possible, but please do accept 
the enclosed donation as a small token to defray some of your costs. If 
you charge for subscriptions in the future, please let me know. 

I have included some of the materials describing the Institute and the 
Milwaukee Transgender Program. I have shared our existence with you once 
before this and you wrote me a lovely letter in return. Hope we have the 
opportunity to meet sometime in the future. 

I cannot speak for Joe, but the answer to your question to him in an 
1. · . 

f . " ·t . 1 " ear ier communication - or me - is yes, i is ove . 

Do take care of yourself. Again, thanks for a great Newsletter! 

arles A. Kiley, MSW 
Psychotherapist and Director 

Hit is our right as human beings to experience emotional and sexual health." 

                




